
Hello Coral Enthusiasts! 
Are you interested in expanding the diversity of your tank? Do you have hard coral frags that 
you are looking to trade? Then we have an opportunity for you! 

 
The St. Mary’s College of Maryland Marine Microcosm Lab is hosting an ​Open House ​​ on 
Sunday, December 2, from 2pm to 4pm.  ​​You’ll have the opportunity to tour our marine facility 
and for those interested, trade your favorite coral hard coral frag for a single ​Galaxea ​colony​ ​in 
the 4 to 6 cm range​. ​  If you are interested in participating, please RSVP to Ava Chrisler 
( ​adchrisler@smcm.edu) ​.  
We look forward to seeing you there! 


